Adrienne Downs
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From: Pryor, Michael <mpryor@cooley.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 12:00 PM
To: Adrienne Downs
Subject: FW: Correcting 214 Application

Hi Adrienne. Here is the email. Please let me know if you need any further information.

Michael Pryor

From: Pryor, Michael

Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 9:58 AM
To: 'Adrienne.Down@fcc.gov'

Subject: Correcting 214 Application

Hi Adrienne. | just spoke with you about correcting the 214 International Authorization for The People’s Operator USA
LLC. The Submission ID is IB2014002476. As | noted, Question 5, Service Type was erroneously checked for Global
Facilities-Based Authority. It should be Global or Limited Global Resale Authority.

Please correct as noted. Once corrected, will be able | open the file and print a corrected version?
Thank you again for your help.
Michael Pryor

Michael Pryor

Cooley LLP

1299 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW  Suite 700
(enter from 12th and E Streets)

Washington, DC 20004-2400

Direct: +1 202 776 2339 ¢ Fax: +1 202 842 7899
Email: mpryor@cooley.com e www.cooley.com

This email message is for the sole use of the intended reciplent(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.
if you are the intended recipient, please be advised that the content of this message is subject to access, review and disclosure by the sender's Email System
Administrator.



Adrienne Downs

From: Paz, Bermel (NSD) <Bermel.Paz@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 8:06 AM

To: IP-FCC; David Krech

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD); Adrienne Downs; Shaifer, Marilyn (NSD); Kathleen Collins; Hojati,
Shahram (NSD); IP-FCC; TeamTelecom@osd.mil; 'ttwg@leo.gov' (ttwg@leo.gov)

Subject: Request removal of matters listed in EB 2014-32 from streamline

Good morning!

Member agencies comprising Team Telecom need more time to consider the applications identified in your letter dated
December 24, 2014, reference number EB 2014-32. May we please request that the below matters be also removed
from streamline:

ITC-214-20141219-00324 (e-file)
People's Operator USA, LLC

ITC-T/C-20141203-00309 (e-file)
KVH Services LLC

Thank you in advance.
Best regards,

Bermel R. Paz

Attorney

U.S. Department of Justice

National Security Division

Bicentennial Building, 600 E Street NW, Suite 10006 Washington DC 20530
(202) 233-2022



Adrienne McNeil

From: Paz, Bermel (NSD) <Bermel.Paz@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 7:59 AM

To: David Krech; Adrienne McNeil

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD)

Subject: People's Operator USA, LLC (ITC-214-20141219-00324) (TT14-75)
Categories: Actions Taken PN

David and Adrienne,

Team Telecom has completed its review of, and has no comment regarding, People's Operator USA, LLC (ITC-214-
20141219-00324), referred in EB 2014-32.

Team Telecom, therefore, clears this matter from its review.

Bermel R. Paz

Attorney

U.S. Department of Justice

National Security Division

Foreign Investment Review Staff (FIRS)

Bicentennial Building, 600 E Street NW, Suite 10006
Washington DC 20530

© (202) 233-2022

£ (202) 598-9037



